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“May the favor of the Lord our God rest on us; establish the work of our hands for us – yes, 
establish the work of our hands” (Psalm 90:17-18).  
 
Tim Innes and Xiuyu had a very productive trip to China at the end of August. The Lord was with 
them and they saw his provision. Thankful for the favor the Lord has given to the Palau’s over 
many years. We praise the Lord for his faithfulness! 
 
Please pray for the following: 

 Continued wisdom as LPA engages with all the levels involved in LPA going to China. This 
includes the United Front, SARA and the CCC. 

 Plans for the December visit to Harbin and Beijing. 

 Hearts being prepared for the Good News to go forward. 

 Finances towards all the costs involved with travel and book distribution. 

 Plans towards hosting a delegation from China in Portland in Feb 2020. 
 
Father God, we know that you are working in China. We pray for your continued blessing in that 
nation. We thank you for your favor for the Palau organization, and we 
pray for continued favor. You have done great things and we bless your name. 
 
“For, Everyone who calls on the name of the Lord will be saved. How, then, can they call on the 
one they have not believed in? And how can they believed in the one of whom they’ve not 
heard? And how can they hear without someone preaching to them? And how can anyone 
preach unless they are sent? As it is written: ‘how beautiful are the feet of those who bring the 
good news?’” (Romans 10:14-15).  
 
There are countless people in Asia who have not heard the Good News of Jesus Christ. And yet, 
while those souls are larger in number than we could ever imagine, our gracious Father sees 
each one and is patient with us, not wanting any to perish but everyone to come to trust Him (2 
Peter 3:9).  
 
May God our Father open the doors the team to bless China. We love China and we want to see 
the people flourish.  


